

Dear Edward,

Please can I object to this application on behalf of our family who live very near Coal Drops Yard?

It is very difficult to produce a public space as successful as Coal Drops Yard, and we are disappointed that the developers now want to wreck it. We visit it most evenings in the Summer, and it has been a terrific addition to Kings Cross. I attach a video clip that we took recently showing many people enjoying the open space at Coal Drops Yard, and if this proposal was built, joyous scenes like this would just not be possible.

Monetizing this space in such a short term way is the opposite of what created it in the first place, and this application should be refused.

Kind Regards,

Bill, Katic, Sam, Ruby, Violet, Jade & Jasmine Reed.

PS Video of people dancing was too large for Camden to accept, so here is a still from it.



